
 

MACSEYE to provide Outside School Hours Care from Term 4 

Dear families, 

We’re pleased to share that our school’s Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) service will 
be transitioning to a new provider, MACSEYE, from the beginning of next term. 

MACSEYE is part of Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools and provides high-quality, 
child-focused care that is welcoming, safe, and grounded in the Catholic ethos of our 
school. Their programs support children’s wellbeing, encourage creativity and play, and 
offer a smooth transition between the school day and home time. 

MACSEYE is a registered approved provider with the Australian Children’s Education and 
Care Quality Authority (ACECQA). They adhere to the National Quality Standards and 
approved curriculum frameworks for Early Childhood and School-Aged Care in Australia 
and Victoria. 

All MACSEYE’s OSHC staff have ACECQA recognised qualifications or proof of enrolment. 

Child Safety is of utmost importance and MACSEYE ensures compliance with the 
Victorian Child Safe Standards.  

All staff must have a valid Working with Children Check (WWCC) and National Police 
Check prior to starting their employment with MACSEYE. 

Enrolments are now open​
Please see the attached service brochure with enrolment information and a link to the 
enrolment form. 

You can also contact MACSEYE’s Customer Service Team via email 
contact@macseye.vic.edu.au or 1300 501 029.   

We look forward to welcoming MACSEYE to our school community and will continue to 
keep families updated in the lead-up to the transition. 
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